
Dear Chair Prozanski and Members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary:  

Please support this Bill. Coyote killing contests violate hunting ethics, using every 

technological advantage rather than hunting skills. They show contempt for our 
wildlife, being killing for pleasure and profit only, and even more so contempt for 
Oregonians' conservation values. They are meant to offend. 

I live in rural Oregon: Wallowa County. 

Please support SB723-2. 

Thank you, 

Wally Sykes 
Joseph, OR 
 


